
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: hayley.payne@shepway.gov.uk  
To: largeassociates@largeassociates.com  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 4:29 PM 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Proposed expansion of Lydd airport  

 

Dear Mr Large  
 
Thank you for submitting your Freedom of Information request concerning the 
Lydd airport expansion. We are able to supply some of the information you 
require which is set out below and in the attachments.  
 

1. Please find attached notifications  
 
2. Information relating to parts (a) (b) (c) (d) (e) is not held.     

 
3. Consultation zone plans attached  

 
4. Please refer to key to plans setting out the types of development and 

note by H.S.E  
 

5. (a) We do not hold any information relating to Dungeness A and B on 
this matter (b) The demographic criteria assessment for Dungeness C 
is available at 
http://data.energynpsconsultation.decc.gov.uk/documents/ssacriteria/d
ungeness.pdf  

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the Re-use of Public Sector 
Information Act. Should you require any further information, or if you are not 
satisfied with our response, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01303 
853444. You may also request an internal review by writing to the following 
address:  

Freedom Of Information Appeals Officer  
Legal and Democratic Services  

Shepway District Council  
Castle Hill Avenue  

Folkestone  

Kent CT20 2QY  

Alternatively you can use our Customer Comment Form which can be 
accessed at our website www.shepway.gov.uk <http://www.shepway.gov.uk>. 

In addition, if you are not satisfied with our response you may apply to the 
Information Commissioner for an independent review at the following address: 

The information Commissioner  
Wyncliffe House  

Water Lane  



Wilmslow  

Cheshire SK9 5AF  

Telephone 01625 545700  
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
<http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk>   

Kind regards   

Hayley Payne 

Democratic Services Officer - Complaints and Information 

Shepway District Council 
hayley.payne@shepway.gov.uk 

Tel: 01303 853469 
  

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------  

The contents and any attachments of this e-

mail message are confidential and intended only for the named addressees. 

If you have received it in error, please advise the sender immediately by return email 

and then delete it from your 

system. Any unauthorised distribution, or copying of this transmission, or mis-

use or wrongful disclosure of information 

contained in it, is strictly prohibited. Shepway District Council cannot accept liability 

for any statements made which 

are clearly the sender's own and not expressly made on behalf of the council. 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

This message has been scanned with email filtering and virus detection software by S

hepway District Council  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


